
 

ASA Following Progress of House Farm Bill  

The American Soybean Association (ASA) continues to follow efforts to pass a new farm bill in the 
House of Representatives, and noted passage of legislation today by the House Committee on 

Agriculture. ASA strongly supports enacting a new farm bill before the current Agricultural Act of 
2014 expires at the end of September. ASA President John Heisdorffer, a soybean farmer from Keota, 
Iowa, issued the following statement. 

“ASA continues to support completing the farm bill process as soon as possible this year to provide 

the long-term certainty farmers and ranchers need in the face of low farm prices and the volatile 
outlook for agricultural trade. After today’s Committee action, we hope sufficient votes can be found 

to pass a bill on the House floor in the coming weeks. However, we are concerned by the absence of 
bipartisan support for the current bill, and encourage the House and Committee leadership to work 
toward legislation that can receive the broad support that farm bills traditionally require.” 

  
 

### 

  

The American Soybean Association (ASA) represents all U.S. soybean farmers on domestic and 

international policy issues important to the soybean industry. ASA has 26 affiliated state associations 

representing 30 soybean producing states and more than 300,000 soybean farmers.  

For more information contact: 

Jessica Wharton, ASA State Policy & Communications Coordinator, 202-969-7040, jwharton@soy.org  

  

Access this release online at SoyGrowers.com. 
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